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Meetings
March is Water and Sanitation
Month

3/29 General Meeting - Jennifer
Long, Create Dunwoody

4/5 General Meeting - Dan
Phillips

4/12 General Meeting - Kyle
Wingfield, Georgia Public
Policy Foundation

4/26 General Meeting - Tanner
Stines

Our Rotary Family

BIRTHDAYS
3/7 Jackie Cuthbert
3/8 Louise Barden
3/8 Ken Levy
3/9 Pat McMahon
3/12 Pavittar Safir
3/20 Anne Glenn
3/22 John Mills
3/31 Alison Norris

WEDDING
ANNIVERSARIES
3/13 Laura Kann (26)
3/19 Jennie Springer (16)

Rotary Online
https://dunwoodyrotary.org
https://rotary6900.org/
https://rotary.org/

ROTARY CLUB OF
DUNWOODY

Fridays, 7:15 am
AC Hotel Atlanta Perimeter -
Bar Peri

No Meeting This Friday

Dunwoody Rotarians Join Lady with a Song at Jekyll
Island

There's no meeting this Friday as many Dunwoody Rotarians head to Jekyll Island for a
weekend of music, fellowship and song. Did you know that our own Ardy Bastien will be
accompanying the District Choir on the piano - and that our own Ron Barden will be
one of the voices in the choir? 

Our On to Jekyll chair Griff Ransom promises we'll have lots of fun - at last count
including 40 of us at our annual Saturday night dinner. And Jennifer Shumway has a
great display ready for the House of Friendship, highlighting our 40 years as a Rotary
Club. 

We're back in business on Friday, March 29 with Jennifer Long from Create Dunwoody.

Service Opportunity

Help Us with Our First 2024 USO Date - April 18,
2024

https://www.henrycountyrotary.org/meeting/13013
https://www.henrycountyrotary.org/meeting/13013
https://www.henrycountyrotary.org/meeting/12950
https://www.henrycountyrotary.org/meeting/12950
https://www.henrycountyrotary.org/meeting/13014
https://www.henrycountyrotary.org/meeting/13014
https://www.henrycountyrotary.org/meeting/13014
https://www.henrycountyrotary.org/meeting/12952
https://www.henrycountyrotary.org/meeting/12952
https://dunwoodyrotary.org
https://rotary6900.org/
https://rotary.org/


40 Perimeter Center Pl NE
Atlanta, GA , GA 30346

LEADERSHIP

President Jack Sparks,
Jr.

President-Elect Louise Barden
President
Nominee

Matthew
Johnson

Immediate PP Jennifer
Shumway

Vice President Louise Barden
Treasurer Carter Stout
Secretary Dave Burr

We will serve our service personnel and family members an “All American” lunch of hot
dogs with all the condiments, potato chips, fresh fruit, snack bars, home baked cookies
bottled water plus a portion of baked Ziti & Mom’s meatballs.

We would like to have a total of eight volunteers for the day from
9 AM to 3 PM. Duties vary from greeter, cookie packer, hot dog
grill mate, server, bag monitor among other to do items that need
to be done to serve our military service personnel.

There are ways to help if you can't be there the 18th, including
donation of home baked cookies, or bottled water and snacks.
Read on for more details. [more]

Service Opportunity

Sign Up Now to Train to be a Volunteer for Anchor
Place Respite Care

https://www.facebook.com/118471010686
https://x.com/DunwoodyRotary
https://dunwoodyrotary.org/user/6774
https://dunwoodyrotary.org/user/6774
https://dunwoodyrotary.org/user/331
https://dunwoodyrotary.org/user/21559
https://dunwoodyrotary.org/user/21559
https://dunwoodyrotary.org/user/20537
https://dunwoodyrotary.org/user/20537
https://dunwoodyrotary.org/user/331
https://dunwoodyrotary.org/user/6944
https://dunwoodyrotary.org/user/21924
https://www.henrycountyrotary.org/story/7918


Anchor Place Respite-Dunwoody is excited to open registration for our first
volunteer training on Monday, April 15, 2024, from 9:30 a.m. - 12:30
p.m. Training will take place in our gathering space at St. Patrick's Episcopal
Church. A complimentary lunch will follow. We hope you can join us for this
important and engaging training, which is critical to Anchor Place Respite
Care's ability to open in May. [read more]

Rotary Youth Exchange

Congraulate Mike Irvin in His New District
Leadership Role

In case you didn't read it in the March District Newsletter, our own Mike Irvin will
join the district leadership team starting next year as District Chair for the
Rotary Youth Exchange program. Mike will serve a three-year term beginning July 1,
2024, responsible for promoting, managing, and overseeing both the Inbound exchange
program and the Outbound scholarship program for Georgia high school students.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc43HBIprqBBxZo1VQp7TaulOj_gIb6WSEhmmjXiu0B1ezzWQ/viewform
https://dunwoodyrotary.org/story/7919


Mike replaces another Dunwoody Rotarian in this role - Michael Parks, who
brought this program to our District and our Club in 2016. Since then, the district has
awarded more than $1 million dollars’ worth of study abroad scholarships to Georgia
high school students, all at no cost to the awarding Rotary clubs. We have arranged
more than 85 study abroad scholarship experiences. More than 165 Rotarians in the
district have become Rotary Certified Youth Volunteers through the program, and more
than 300 non-Rotarian host family members have joined the family of Rotary after
hosting one of our Inbound students to Georgia. For more information on the program,
visit Rotary6900.org/RYE. Michael himself was a Rotary Youth Exchange student, and
we thank him for all he's done to make this a vibrant program in District 6900.

Golf Tournament Update

Check Out Our Auction Items; Anything to Add?
Here are the golf tournament auction items donated so far!

Jewelry Artisans - Jamie Kresl ... A beautiful piece of jewelry TBD plus jewelry
cleaner for each ditty bag 
Worthmore Jewelers - Harris Botnick and Bob O'Brien ... A beautiful piece of
jewelry TBD plus consigned jewelry items TBD
Boat Outing in the Gulf, including Dinner at Best Coastal Restaurant - Bill
Woulfin
Gulf Front Hotel Accommodations - Bill Woulfin
Founders of Rotary Framed Print - Jackie Cuthbert
Vietnam War Memorial (Washington DC) Framed Print – Jackie Cuthbert
Book on Sales Leadership - Austin Bunch
6-pack Yeti Cooler with Alzheimer’s Logo - Alzheimer’s The Longest Day, Bob
O’Brien
Two hand-painted custom beer glasses - Bob O’Brien
Assembly Tour - Mark Galvin
Gift Certificate to Carbonara Trattoria – Dottie Toney
Wine Class for 2 at Vino Venue - Bob O’Brien
Signed Tony Barnhart Sports Book - Dave Burr
$50 gift card - Jennie Stipick
Four $50 gift cards to Fleming's ($200 value) ... Dottie Toney
Four authentic 1996 Olympic banners
One 1996 Olympic XL t-shirt
Wine carrier with cheese board and knife - Carter Stout
Anita Augello's cookbook A painting from the Augellos
Four full-day Tickets to Wild Adventure Theme Park
Gift Cards to Marlow’s Tavern -– Bob O’Brien
Gift Cards to the Dunwoody Restaurant Group – Bob O’Brien
Golf Foursome @ Dunwoody Country – Bob O’Brien

There will also be several consigned items TBD.

Do you have a treasure that someone else might enjoy?  A connection with a local
restaurant of retail business? Let Dottie Toney know at 404 583-4799 or
toneydot@me.com

Check out our updated website at www.rcdgolftournament.com. We could really use
a Hole-in-One, Putting Contest and Gold Sponsor and a few golf foursomes not
associated with a sponsor!

Thanks, all!

https://www.henrycountyrotary.org/www.rcdgolftournament.com


GRSP's Rise Against Hunger Meals Go to Ukraine

We received word this week that the 10,000 meals packed by GRSP students at our
Leadership Weekend are on their way to Ukraine. The conflict in Ukraine has caused
one of the fastest forced population movements since World War II – millions of people
have left the country or are internally displaced. As food production and supplies are
disrupted by the conflict, many people do not have reliable access to sufficient
nutritious food. The Global Hunger Index, which assesses food insecurity based on
indicators that measure undernourishment and undernutrition, categorized Ukraine as
having a “low” level of hunger prior to the conflict starting in 2022.


